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Detalls

On 27 November 2012, the Queenland government apologised for the hurt and harm caused by past forced
adoption policies and practice.

The Apology was issued by the Premier, Campbell Newman MP, on behalf of the Queensland Legislative
Assembly.

The apology reflected the recommendation made by the Australian Government Senate Committee Inquiry on the
Commonwealth Contribution to Former Forced Adoption Policies and Practices that a formal statement of
apology be issued by the Commonwealth, State and Territory Governments to people affected by forced
adoptions.
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You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/apology-for-past-forced-
adoption-practices/
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